
 

 
BIDDLE LAW PC 

650 NE Holladay Ave. Ste. 1600, Portland, OR 97232 
 

C. Bradford Biddle, Principal 
  brad@biddle.law 

+1.503.893.5152 

 
 
 
December 27, 2021 
 
Jay Daley  
Executive Director 
IETF LLC 
 
Via email: jay@staff.ietf.org 
 
Dear Jay: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm that Biddle Law PC will continue to provide services to IETF LLC in 
accordance with our engagement letter dated April 6, 2019, subject to an increase in 
our monthly fee beginning in January 2022. Accordingly, Attachment B of the April 6 letter will be 
replaced in its entirely by the amended and restated Attachment B included here.   
 
If this comports with your understanding, please so indicate by signing below.  
 
We appreciate the continued opportunity to work with you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
C. Bradford Biddle 
 
 

Agreed: 
 
 
 

___________________________ 
Jay Daley 
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ATTACHMENT B 
(to the letter agreement dated 06-APR-2019;  

Attachment B amended and restated, effective 01-JAN-2022) 
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